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High Commission of India
Accra (Ghana)

No. ACC/COM/212/1/2023 5 February 2025

Dear Sir/Madam,

The High Commission of India is pleased to inform that PHD Chamber of
Commerce and Industry (PHDCCI) is organizing the 3rd PHDCCI International
Week from 3-7 March 2025 at the India Expo Centre and Mart, Delhi NCR,

India.

2; The event is poised to be the cornerstone of a dialogue centering on business
and economic cooperation between the business community of India and
stakeholders from countries around the globe. It will cover sectors such as: Agri &
Food Processing, IT & ICT, Automobiles & Auto Components, Paper Packaging &
Plastics, Defense & Homeland Security, Railways & Aviation,Education & Skill
Development,Textiles, Energy & Power,Tourism & Hospitality, Healthcare &
Wellness,Warehousing & Logistics, Infrastructure.

3. More details on PHDCCI International Week can be obtained from
https://www.phdcciinternationalweek.in/ or contact Mr. Niraj, Director for
International Affairs via niraj@phdcci.in/+91 9810107069. Interested delegates can
register their participation at https://www.phdcciinternationalweek.in/registration
or contact Ms. Geetha Hari Kumar, Executive Assistant via geethahk@phdecci.in/+91
99714 75485.

Warm regards.
Yours faithfully,
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(V.N Parameswaran)

Second Secretary (Commerce)
Dir. Tel: +233-307020906
Email: com.accra@mea.gov.i

V, N, Parameswaran
gecond Secretary (Commerce)
High Commission Of India

Accra (Ghang)



